
 

 

19th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Stay & Play 
  

We would like to invite you to attend our Reception Stay & Play, which this half term will have a 
Christmas crafts theme. This will take place on Monday 16th December from 2:15pm-
3:25pm. 
 
This Stay & Play will be an opportunity for you to celebrate the end of the children’s first term 
in Reception by making some Christmassy crafts together! 
 
Although we welcome parents with babies to attend, please may we ask that prams be left 
outside the classroom. 
 
If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in future Stay & Play sessions please 
do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher with your suggestion.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Laura Tracanna 
Assistant Headteacher (Early Years) 

 
 
 
 
 

 


